
From: Maureen Sheppard   
Sent: 12 April 2021 10:46 
To: DC Support   
Subject: Planning App reference 21/00922/OUT 
Dear Planning Manager. 
I am objecting to houses being built with reference to the above planning application. 
During the time that I have lived here in Little Bourton,"Foxden Way" has been somewhere 
that I have walked my dogs every day of the week, and I have enjoyed seeing the diversity of 
wildlife, which have made their homes in the hedges, fields and beyond. 
Over the last year there has been a significant amount of people taking their permitted 
exercise, along this "single track road". The amount of traffic being less, due to Covid 
restrictions, have meant that wildlife have increased and many have returned, much to the 
delight of us walkers.  
The "Foxden Way" is used daily by so many, either walking dogs, riding horses or parents 
taking small children on a safe walk. 
I feel that with more houses being built along this delightful quiet lane, it would be 
something that would put the people that enjoy this lane at risk, from a considerable 
amount of traffic, and spoil the enjoyment of seeing wildlife. The Covid has caused so many 
people to experience fear and mental health issues, that they do not need their health 
walking to be taken from them. 
Please do not take this beautiful area and put bricks and mortar on it.  
A concerned resident. 
Hunters Moon 
Little Bourton  
OX17 1RD  
 
 


